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Provider notice 
 
UPDATE- 12/21/2022 
 
Molina will be back online with COBA effective 1/1/2023. In the meantime, continue to submit your 
secondary claims directly to Molina either electronically, on paper, or through Molina’s provider portal 
with the appropriate EOB payment details for secondary claim reimbursement, if appropriate until the 
end of December.  
 
Thank you for your patience. 
 
Please contact Molina Provider Service Representative at  MCCVA-Provider@molinahealthcare.com 
with any questions. 
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